
Dinner with  
Cambridge Public Schools
Please join Cambridge Public 
Schools for a light dinner and  
conversation about your  
children’s experiences at  
school. You will be invited to 
take a short survey, and CPS  
representatives can answer  
any questions you may have,  
or listen to your ideas.

Dinner will be provided, with 
vegetarian/meat-free options 
for adults and children. All  
are welcome!

Friday, February 28 
Drop in anytime between 
5:30 - 8pm

Location: 362 Rindge Ave.
Community Room

Friday, March 6
Drop in anytime between 
5:30 - 8pm

Location: 808 Memorial 
Community Room

We would like to hear from you, to learn more about your  
experiences in Cambridge Public Schools.  
Queremos conocer su opinión, saber más sobre sus  
experiencias en las escuelas públicas de Cambridge.  
Nou ta renmen tande ou pale, pou aprann plis sou  
ekperyans ou fè nan Lekòl Piblik Cambridge. 


